
 

 
Subject: New comments for application 24/00539/F 
 
New comments have been received for application 24/00539/F at site address: Land To The East Of 
Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station Oxford Road Kidlington 
 
from   
 
Address: 

 
 
Comment type: 
Support 
 
Comments: 
I wholeheartedly support this application. 
My late husband studied at Worcester college, Oxford and he always felt the old Manor ground and 
the Kassam stadium were an embarrassment to the good name of Oxford. This proposed new 
stadium would be a real asset to our city of Oxford. Oxfordshire should have a stadium that sits 
equally alongside our world renowned university- This proposed stadium appears to do just this. 
Please grant planning permission for this application. 
 
 
 
Case Officer: 
Laura Bell 
 
 
 
 




